
 
 

 
                      

                    
                 

                        
   

 
 

 
        

   
   
   
   

 
     

  
  
  
  

 
                        
                   

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

          
          
          
          
          
          
          
          

 

2016-4-H HORSEMANSHIP CAMP
 
ADULT CHAPERONE & CAMP COUNSELOR FORM
 

All volunteers must be VOLT certified to stay overnight with 4-H’ers from their club. Adults must attend the Camp Orientation Meeting on May 17. This year’s 
camp is offering a camp counselor position to any senior/advanced rider that would like to help out at camp. The youth counselor shall be horseless and help in all 
areas of camp. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Extension office (1-800.287.1481) or Alisha Targonski at alisha.r.targonski@maine.edu. 
Adults coming to camp are asked to pay $3 per meal, whether they stay one day or the whole weekend. Please make checks payable to the Kennebec 4-H 
Volunteer Association. 

CLUB NAME:_______________________________________________ 

ADULT CHAPERONE NAME EMAIL ADDRESS AND/OR PHONE# # of Meals 

YOUTH CAMP COUNSELOR NAME EMAIL ADDRESS AND/OR PHONE# 

Please place a volunteer’s name (from above) and check off area volunteer is able to help in. Remember to assign dorm duty to one or more of your volunteers – 
dorms must be covered by a VOLT-certified volunteer (not teen leaders). I am willing to help out at horse camp by: 

CHAPERONE/COUNSELOR 
NAME 

HELP 
WITH 

SAFETY 

TAKE 
PICS/VIDEO 

HELP IN 
KITCHEN 

HELP 
W/OVER 
NIGHT 
BARN 

WATCH 

HELP WITH 
CHORES 

HELP 
WITH 

CRAFTS 

TEEN 
LEADER 

COUNSELOR 

HELP 
RIDERS 

HANDLE 
HORSES 

HELP 
WITH 

GAMES 

Without your help 4-H Camp would not be possible.  Your valuable time is appreciated! 

mailto:alisha.r.targonski@maine.edu

